
PUBLIC HEARING 

In compliance with the City of Fulshear Code of Ordinances, Appendix A, Article V, Section 1-278, the 

City will hold two Public Hearings; the first Public Hearing will be held by the Planning and Zoning 

Commission on November 8, 2019 at 8:30 AM. The hearing will be held at City Hall located at 30603 FM 

1093. The second hearing will be held by the City Council on November 19, 2019 at 7:00 PM. The 

hearing will be held at the Irene Stern Community Center located at 6920 Katy Fulshear Road. Both 

hearings will allow all interested persons an opportunity to be heard. The purpose of the hearing is to 

consider and take action upon an ordinance amending Special Use Permit procedures and allowances 

within the City of Fulshear.  

A copy of said ordinance and documents is on file at the City of Fulshear City Hall located at 30603 FM 

1093 Fulshear, Texas 77441 on Monday through Thursday from 8:00AM to 3:00PM and Fridays from 

8:00AM to 3:00PM in the City Secretary’s office for all interested parties prior to said hearing.  

If you have any questions regarding this request, please call the City Secretary’s office at 281-346-1796.  

POSTED: October 25, 2019 and October 28, 2019 


